
Dear Business Owner/Manager:

We cordially invite you to participate in the 8th Annual “Taste of the Cape,” on Sunday, February 6th, 2022 at Tarpon Point Marina.
The Chamber of Commerce of Cape Coral Education Committee and Gulf Coast Symphony are partnering together to host
this cultural event for the City of Cape Coral. We are seeking local businesses to that want to promote themselves at our event. Your 
decision to partner with us will not only make it possible to offer a major cultural event for the City, but will also support the educational 
endeavors of the Chamber of Commerce of Cape Coral Education Committee and Gulf Coast Symphony, so we may provide scholarships 
and musical outreach in our schools.

In the past, Taste of the Cape was visited by 10,000+ people. We anticipate an even larger 
crowd this year. Location requests from participating vendors will be handled on a first come, 
first serve basis. 

Limited spaces are available and going fast! 
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Submit your fee of $250/business or $150/non-profit with your RSVP. 
Your fee covers a 10’ x 10’ space, vendors are responsible for their own tent, table & chairs. 
Checks should be made payable to “Taste Of The Cape”.  - Sorry no refunds.

Taste of Cape does not accept applications for political groups/products or religious organizations/products. 
All vendors are subject to approval by event organizers.

Please return this form with payment to:
Gulf Coast Symphony, c/o Taste of the Cape
6314 Corporate Court, Suite 100
Fort Myers, FL 33919

More info? TasteOfCapeCoral.com or 239.549.6900 x102
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